
Ruth Anderson

College upper-echelons 
give personal views to G˝

By Lois Finley˝
During  the  fall  semester,  1979,  the  G  ran  a  series  of  questions  addressed  to  the  members  of  the 

Grossmont College and their answers.
As  a  follow-up,  questionaires  were  recently  submitted  to  a  group  of  administrators,  faculty  and 

classified representatives of the college. Some of the questions were the same as those asked the board 
members.

Questionaires were sent to Erv Metzgar, president; Mrs. Trudy Hill, vice president for instructional 
services, and Dr.. Sam Ciccati, vice president for student services, all of the administration.

Faculty  members  who  participated  in  the  project  were  Dr.  Curt  Stevens,  president  of  the  faculty  
senate;  Paul  Wheatcroft,  president  of  the  Grossmont  College  Teachers  Association  (CTA);  and  Jim 
Peters, newly-elected president of the Grossmont College Federation of Teachers (GCFT).

Mrs.  Julie  Kuhl,  president  of  the  California  School  Employees  Association  (CSEA),  submitted 
answers for the classified organization.

(The CTA answers were a joint project of Wheatcroft and Ruth Anderson, CTA vice president.)
The first three questions and answers, in alphabetical order, follow and the others will be run next 

week.
Mr. Metzgar was out of town and his answers were not available this issue of the paper, but will be 

included in next week’s edition.
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